
                                                         

  

 

 

 

 

July 2018 Newsletter 

The first and second round of judging for the 2018 BKV 

has now finished, the next round is the Area Finals which 

are held between 25 June and the 8 July.   

The summer bedding has now all been planted and the 

borders along the main road will soon look very colourful.  

As usual many thanks to our sponsors and our core 

group of volunteers; we will always welcome new 

volunteers who can help in any way. 

The dry weather has meant that none of the Tidy Up 

sessions have been cancelled, however the down side has 

been that with no rain the beds and borders all need a lot 

of watering.   If you live near a flower border and can spare 

a gallon of water occasionally I am sure the plants and the 

volunteers who planted them would appreciate it. 

Don’t forget the Best Kept Garden Competition which takes 

place in July. It is free entry and gardens are judged from 

the public footpath.  Vouchers are given for the best gardens and hanging 

baskets.   

Our BKV Awards Evening will again take place in August when drinks and 

nibbles are provided to thank our sponsors and volunteers for all their hard 

work.  At this event the awards for the Best Kept Garden and Hanging Basket 

Competition will also take place.  Everyone is invited. 

Recently several dogs have been seen on the 

children’s playing field. Can we remind everyone 

that no dogs of any size are allowed on in this area. 

(Guide dogs excepted). Also, would all dog owners 

please ensure that they use dog bags and dispose 

of the contents in waste bins.  

 
Please help to make Haughton look its best for the Best Kept Village Competition 2018. 

Visit www.haughton-staffs.org.uk - for further information speak to any member of the Parish Council 
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